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Dear Pastor, 
 
Scouting is Youth Ministry!  
 
The Diocese of Sacramento Catholic Committee on Scouting would like to ask your assistance by updating our 
records.  In order to do that we are asking you to complete the short survey linked here:  
https://forms.gle/d8zbRNTGmDFAV6Ji9  
 
We are trying to ensure that we have a complete and comprehensive database of all the Scouting BSA, Girl 
Scouts, Trail Guides, American Heritage Girls, and Camp Fire USA units that were meeting in our parishes 
prior to the COVID-19 pandemic, so that we can make them aware of religious awards, leadership training, 
retreats, and other support that the committee can provide. 
 
We also want to ensure that all the safe environments and other diocesan regulations have been well 
communicated to unit leadership.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at jcampbell@scd.org or (916)733-0135. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
 

Jennifer Campbell     Jon Kantola 
Director      Committee Chair 
Trinity Pines Catholic Center and Camp Pendola  Catholic Committee on Scouting 
jcampbell@scd.org     scouting@scd.org  
(530) 89-2780 
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